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. Associate Director for 0ffshore' j
Minerals Management ;

Minerals Management Service |
ATTN: Branch of Environmental' Evaluation

"

U.S. Department of'the Interior
'

M.S. 644
381 Elden Street

'

Herndon, Virginia 22070
,

Dear Sir:

. In response to your. letter dated August 16, 1989 to thel Nuclear Regulatory ;

Commission, we have reviewed the draft Supplemental' Environmental Impact
Statement (SEIS) for the 5-Year Outer' Continental Shelf 011 and Gas Leasing
Program Mid-1987 to Mid-1992. Our review was~ directed to whether the action ,

described in the SEIS involved matters within our jurisdiction by law or had
any potential. impact on NRC licensed activities. No potential impacts were ;

identified in our review. Therefore, we have no cosaents on' the draft SEIS.

IThank you for the opportunity to review'the draft SEIS for the 5-Year Program.
s

Sincerely,

I neligned tif

| James H. Snlezek

X Thomas E. Morley, Director
b Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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'
Associate Director for Offshore

Minerals Management :
Minerals Management Service .

IATTN: ' Branch of Environmental Evaluation
U.S. Department.of.the Interior-,

,
'

| M.S. 644
,

"~ 381 Elden Street-
Herndon,. Virginia 22070 \4

,

.j - Dear Sir:. *
-

LIn response to your.. letter dathd August 16, 1989 to the Nuclear Regulatory
Comission, we have reviewed the draft Supplemental Environmental Impact

. Statement (SEIS) for the 5-Year Outer Continental Shelf 011< and Gas Leasing
Program Mid-1987 to Mid-1992. Our review was directed to whether the action
described in the SEIS involved matters within our jurisdiction by law or had , i

* any potential impact on NRC licensed activities. No potential impacts were :
identified in our. review. Therefore, we have no.coments on the draft SEIS. '

,

zThank you for the opportunity to review the draft SEIS for the 5-Year Program.

Sincerely, .
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omas E. Murley, Director
' t
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fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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